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In-person voting options available at voter 
assistance centers throughout Riverside County 

 

Registrar of Voters, Rebecca Spencer, is urging Riverside  County voters to vote early ahead of the 
Nov. 3 presidential general election. This election voting is different with new options allowing 
voters to vote in-person over a 4-day window. Voter Assistance Centers will be open Oct. 31 
through Nov. 3, 2020 – for locations and hours visit www.voteinfo.net.  

 

Each Voter Assistance Center will serve as a fully functioning voting location that mirrors a 
traditional polling place. This means that every ballot cast during the 4-day in-person option is 

processed and counted the same way. By voting in advance of Nov. 3, voters will experience less 
wait times (or no wait times when voting at home) so there is no need to wait until Election Day 
to cast a ballot. 

 

Call the registrar’s office at (951) 486-7200 if you have questions about your eligibility to vote. 

 

Registrar of Voters Rebecca Spencer encourages every eligible voter to cast a ballot in the 
election. 

 

More voter information is available at www.voteinfo.net.  
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